
 

Dinner Meeting of 
Idaho State Section of the 
American Water Resources Association 
Wednesday, October 30, 2013 
5:30 PM to 8:00 PM 

"Total Maximum Daily Loads and the Boise River" 

Panel Members:  
David L. Clark (Moderator), Senior Vice President, HDR Engineering, Inc. 

Henry Hamanishi, Manager of Environmental Engineering, J. R. Simplot Company 

Barry Burnell, Water Quality Division Administrator, Idaho Department of Environmental Quality  

Liz Paul, Boise River Campaign Coordinator, Idaho Rivers United 

Paul Woods, Environmental Division Manager, Boise City Public Works 

Tom Barry, Public Works Director,  City of Meridian  

Bill Stewart, Environmental Protection Specialist, EPA Region 10  

  



 

  



  



 

 

 


